Page 1 of 1

Hughes, Timothy

From: Juliet Gisbourne [Juliet.Gisbourne@smallbusiness.wa.gov.au]
Sent:  Tuesday, 3 May 2011 3:35 PM

To: Committee, Economics & Industry Standing
Subject: Attention Tim Hughes
Hi Tim

As discussed by phone earlier today, the last sentence on page 9 of the transcript of evidence (session
three, Monday 11 April 2011) should read, after the words “state legislation”,

we would much rather see you move towards a SAT approach than necessarily worry about
good faith.

Hopefully that clarifies matters.
Kind regards
Juliet

Juliet Gisbourne | Director Policy, Planning and Stakeholder Relations

Small Business Development Corporation
553 Hay Street Perth WA 6000
| |E: juliet.gisbourne@smallbusiness.wa.gov.au

www.smallbusiness.wa.gov.au

www.facebook.com/smallbusinesswa

WE HAVE MOVED!

The Small Business Development Corporation s now located at
140 William Street, Perth (2™ floor, access off Murray Street Mall).
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